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NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release – 12/21/2024 

Central Division Homicide 
 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On 12/20/2024, Central Division officers were dispatched to the 3100 
block of Canberra Ct. in reference to a shots fired call.   
 
Upon arrival officers located the deceased victim with multiple gunshot wounds to his torso.  
Details surrounding this shooting are still under investigation and information is limited at this 
time.   
 
No arrests have been made. 
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